
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

News from LAA                                                                                                                              August 2018 

Address: PO BOX 852, Louisville, CO 80027                                                    

General Meeting: Thursday, August 9th at Louisville Center for the Arts 

Times: Social and 
Networking 

6:30 to 7:00PM 

 Business Meeting 7:00 to 7:30PM 

 Demonstration 7:30 to 8:30PM Jeanne Hougen 

Location: Louisville Center for the Arts, 801 Grant Ave, Louisville, CO 80027 

 Board Planning Meeting: August 23rd 

Time: 4:00 to 7:00PM 

Location: TBD 

 Members are welcome to attend. Contact Anne O'Rourke at orourkeanne8@gmail.com to let her know in advance  

Portrait Saturday, August 11th 

All artists interested in drawing/painting/photographing a clothed figure are welcome.  

Time/Location: 9:00AM to 12 Noon, Louisville Center for the Arts, 801 Grant Ave., Louisville 

Contact: Nedra Newson, 303-494-1816 or Email - nedranew@comcast.net 

Fee: LAA Members Free + tip; $10 for non-members + tip 

Art in Public Places (AIPP)  

About:  Art in Public Places program supports LAA member artists who choose to show and sell their work.  Website Link for list 

of venues, schedule and ID tags. Please use LAA ID tags.    

Contact:  To sign up, contact Cheryl Whitehall - cherylwhitehall42@gmail.com  

  
 

August Demo 
 

 

Jeanne Hougen 
The Power of 
Composition 
In this demo, you will 
be invited to dive 
deeper into the vast 
ocean of composition. 
Begin the journey of 
creating your own 
unique composition. 
Visit her website here: 

www.jeannehougen.com 

Mini Show Winners 
 

 

Mini Show 
Winners   
    
Carol Corsell's 
piece came 
about from an 
inspiration to try 
some of Monet's 
techniques, using 
oils.  It brought her a win in the mini show.   

David Dickerson produces his pieces with much 
research, often scanning his detailed sketches and 
working with a Wacom tablet to  smudge, smear, blend, 
and control colors and textures.  A piece might take years 
, on and off, working several paintings at a 
time.  Congratulations to you both!  

Upcoming LAA Shows and LAA Sale 
Opportunities  

 

Fall Festival - Labor Day - Free Booths available for LAA 
Members! 
Memory Square Park is the place to be on Labor 
Day!  Events include a pancake breakfast, a bocce ball 
tournament, Pints in the Park, a homemade pie contest, 
and Arts & Crafts Booths with 10 spaces allocated to 
LAA Members!And, of course, our own Fine Arts and 
Photography Show is being held at the Art Center 
too.   We (LAA Members) have a fabulous opportunity to 
participate at no cost in the Arts & Crafts booths. (The 
general public is paying $100 for a booth space, so this 
truly is a bargain) Members must provide their own tent 
set up. Booths will be open from 9:00-3:30.   If you are 
interested contact Kim Roller at 
kimroller1@gmail.com.  I will send you the application 
and I'm available to answer questions about the 
event.  Registration deadline is August 13th at 5:00 p.m.  

Art at the Steinbaugh Event Sept 7th 
High visibility of your work while joining the Louisville 

FRIDAY NIGHT ART WALK in promoting the arts at the 

Steinbaugh Pavilion on Sept 7. This Friday night art event 

will have live MUSIC & DANCE and is being promoted by 

the CITY OF LOUISVILLE WITH LOUISVILLE ARTS DISTRICT. 

High traffic volume is anticipated. Rent a 10X10 space for 

$40.00 or share the space with one or two other 

members, sales exhibiting and proceeds are handled 

100% by the participating artists. 

-OR-  

2. Join the LAA tent, display with other members and 

mailto:orourkeanne8@gmail.comto
mailto:nedranew@comcast.net
http://www.louisvilleart.org/
mailto:cherylwhitehall42@gmail.com
http://www.jeannehougen.com/
mailto:kimroller1@gmail.com
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From the President 
 

 

"Everyone who makes any 

kind of art knows that 

blissful feeling of falling into 

the zone: The internal chatter 

stops, the doubts become so 

fascinated by what you're 

doing that even they shut 

up." Susan Colon. 

  

I believe most of us could 

say that is our experience. 

We can be having a rough 

day or dealing with pain and we sit down to create and it 

all fades to the background.  

I think the only time when we can't get into "the zone" is 

when we begin telling ourselves that we are not good 

enough. You know the voices. They say, "Why aren't I 

selling my art? I didn't get juried into that show, so I guess 

I'm not as good as I thought." And on and on.  

We defeat ourselves as artists and take away the joy that it 

brings to us when we demean our work and ourselves. We 

lose the whole point of why we make art-for the 

satisfaction and fulfillment we experience when we drop 

the paint on the paper, or capture an incredible scene with 

our camera, or work the clay between our hands, or 

whatever art medium we work in. And often it results in 

our slow drift away from this creative outlet.  

  

So, let us conquer the inner demons and celebrate our art! 

We create to express ourselves. Some will like it, some 

won't. But what really matters is that we immerse 

ourselves into this love of ours. To create is to be 

alive!    -Anne  

About Our Members 
 

 

Welcome to Our New Members:  
Tina Gugeler 
Cara Campanella 
Jyotsna Raj 
Sarah Tepler Drobnitch 
Nisha Chandran 
Alice Ierley 
Merryll Saylan 
Jeanne Lubey 

Member Interview  
Donna Sorenson 
Donna  began her school life 

with a ravenous desire for art. 

Her high school in Loveland, 

Colorado, had an art department 

we should all have had access 

to. There were three art teachers 

who taught weaving, pottery, 

sculpture, jewelry, and oil 

painting. She also pursued other 

crafts on her own, such as 

macramé, beading, sewing, and leatherwork. It was at that 

point that a young Donna decided to create an art 

cooperative one day. She even drew pictures and kept 

notes on how it would look. 
  
Then reality reared its head. Her parents raised the issue 

of finding a practical form of life work. Her dad helped 

her get a job at Kodak, where he worked, and she worked 

the shifts which followed that deadly pattern of alternating 

weeks of day, evening, and night shifts. This life in a 

darkroom with x-ray films lasted only nine months, until 

her parents agreed to let her return to Colorado State 

University for a 2-year secretarial program. 
  
During her time in Ft. Collins, Donna discovered another 

passion--dancing. Soon, she was dancing 4-5 nights a 

week with International folk dancing, belly dancing, 

country swing, ballroom dancing and Contra dancing. 
  
After 5 years of odd jobs in Winter Park and a realization 

that secretarial work was not for her, Donna returned to 

help as needed. LAA handles the sales and takes 20% of 

sales. 

  

Deadline application is August 1. Please complete 
ATTACHED APPLICATION and mail today to Patti 
Harrison, PO BOX 1371, Arvada CO 80001. 

33rd Annual 2018 National Fine Arts and 
Photography Show Call for Entries 
The Louisville Art Association 33rd Annual 2018 National 
Fine Arts and Photography Show and Sale will be on 
display from 9/1/2018 through 9/9/2018. Our Judge is 
Michael Clark from Estes Park, Colorado - 
michaelclarkfineart.com.  
  
Please sign up to Volunteer for this show. The link to 
sign up with SignUp.com is on the LAA website Home 
page. Or click here 
 

Current LAA Shows 
 

 

LAA Theme Art Show 
The LAA "Summertime" Theme Show is underway and is 
hanging at the Louisville Library until July 30th. Be sure to 
visit this exciting show!  Deposit your vote for your 
favorite painting in the handy box, and do the same for 
your favorite sculpture. Your favorite winning artists will 
be announced at the August LAA meeting. 

Our New Financial Administrative 
Assistant  

 

Please welcome Cindy Mayhew our New Financial 
Administrative Assistant!   
We are pleased to announce that we have hired Cindy 
Mayhew, who will be replacing Brenda Weissmann. Cindy 
comes to us with a great deal of experience, and we are 
happy and excited to have her on board. Welcome 
Cindy!  

Volunteers Needed 
 

 

We need your help!!! 
Coordinator for Set Up/Take Down at Member 
Meetings. We need a coordinator. You don't have to lift 
anything if you're not able. We need someone to let 
people know how to stack chairs 8 high, how to fit them 
into closet and leaving 4 tables and a few chairs  up when 
we leave. Arrive at 6pm and leave when all the 
furnishings are put away - 8:45. Sign up in advance for a 
few months if you can do this. 
 
Congratulations to our new Volunteers!   
Camilla and Doug Pratt have stepped up to the plate to 
coordinate our hospitality tables at the National Fine Arts 
and Photo Show.   
Donna and Vince Sorensen have said yes to co-chairing 
the fall/winter member show and sale! 
Camilla, Doug, Donna and Vince were invited to take on 
these jobs because we know what a fantastic job they 
will do! We thank you so much ! Our volunteers are the 
engine that makes LAA run! 
  
To Volunteer contact Anne O'Rourke, 
orourkeanne8@gmail.com, 303-818-2995. 

General Meeting Demonstrations 
for 2018  

 

Month Artist/Topic 

http://files.constantcontact.com/67d5d2cc001/75734f9c-a44f-4625-b441-e81a8b21e7b8.pdf
http://michaelclarkfineart.com/
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2364421/false#/invitation
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2364421/false#/invitation
mailto:orourkeanne8@gmail.com
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CSU to pursue another career path--teaching. When 

Donna took a summer job far from Ft. Collins, a nice, 

long train ride to Washington DC gave her uninterrupted 

time for thought and mental reorganization. She'd always 

struggled making new friends, so she simply decided 

NOT to be a shy person. It worked! 
  
With a degree in business teaching, Donna began her new 

career in 1991. Over the next 14 years, she created a 

program for career exploration and job seeking skills for 

DPS's Florence Crittenton School, a school for teenaged 

mothers. There she instructed and mentored teenage 

mothers, setting up programs customized for each student. 

She devised a program with professional women in which 

the girls shadowed and interviewed their individual 

mentors and wrote about their experiences. Many young 

women were inspired to follow careers which they had 

never considered before. Her teaching career continued at 

other schools until she retired in 2014. 
  
Her joy of dancing should not be forgotten. Donna met 

her husband, Vince, 27 years ago at a dance camp in Gold 

Hill. An artist and member of LAA, he has recently 

retired from NCAR. Together, they share their new 

pursuits of art, music, dancing, and travel.   -mckee 

Open Studio Mondays 
LAA will host open studio time for artists who would like 
to bring their own current projects to work on, from 9 to 
12 noon at the Center, 801 Grant St. The next meetings 
are August 6, 13, 20, 27. No fee for members. Contact 
Melanie Zwicker at MelanieZwicker1@comcast.net and 
Phyllis Postlewait at pm_postlewait@yahoo.com. Click 
for Open Studio Dates  

Members Needing Your Help!!! 
 

 

Help for Dona Laurita's Daughter, Jules 

Dona Laurita is seeking help for her daughter, Jules, who 
is fighting brain cancer. She and her family are struggling. 
There are a few ways to help. Please go to: 
www.gofundme.com/JulesLauritaSmith or follow her 
progress on: www.caringbridge.org/visit/JulesLaurita or 
see Facebook TeamJules.  Thank you!  

LAA Homeless Art Program 
Your new and used art supplies are needed by our 
member Susan Stephans for the homeless.  She provides 
a weekly free art workshop and helps attendees create, 
show and sell their art.  Can you help? We need new or 
used acrylics, tempera paint, watercolor, canvases and 
good paper.  If you can help, bring your items to the 
August meeting.  Look for a blue polka dot collection box 
at the meeting.  
Please contact Susan Stephans susan@operant.com if 
you can donate new or used supplies.  Thank you.  

Someone Needs A Ride-Can you Help?  
Someone Needs A Ride-Can you Help? Anyone who 
would be willing to pick up a member for a meeting, 
please call Celeste at 303-466-5802. 

2018 1 and 3 Day Workshop 
Schedule  

 

Workshop Time: 9:00am to 3:00pm. 
Location:  Louisville Art Center unless otherwise noted. 
To Register: Go to our website,  
https://www.louisvilleart.org/workshops--classes.html. 
Contact: Cynthia Grossman at cyng06@yahoo.com for 
more information.  
LAA Member Coupon Code: LAA2018  
One day workshop Fees:  Members will pay $50 and non-
members will pay $70.  
Three day workshop Fees: Members will pay $200 for 
the 3 days and non-members will pay $250.00 for the 3 
days. 

Aug Jeanne Hougen - Power of Composition 

Sep Kelli Folsom - Painting Still Lifes the Alla Prima 
Way 

Oct Edward Aldrich - Painting Animals & Wildlife 

Nov TBD 

Dec Holiday Party 
 

2018 Dabblers Schedule 
 

 

Workshop Time: 9:00am to noon. 
Location:  Louisville Art Center unless otherwise noted. 
Contact: Steve Markham at smarkman@me.com   
LAA Member Coupon Code: LAA2018  
Cost for Members: $15  Cost for Non-Members: $25 

If you decide you would like to be refunded for a 
workshop, please do so by contacting Cynthia 
Grossman, Cyn06@yahoo.com, and she will contact our 
treasurer. You will be refunded by check. Please do not 
dispute the charges online at our website.  

Date(s) Artist/Topic 

Aug 18 Patty Jones - Drawing Tips, Tricks, and 
Techniques 

Sep 15 Colleen Tucker - Writing an Artist 
Statement and Bio 

 For more information click here 
 

Dabbler Details 
 

 

Aug 18 - Patty Jones, Drawing Tips, Tricks and 
Techniques  
Are you secretly insecure about drawing, or just want to 
practice and perfect your techniques? This workshop will 
introduce you to some tips and tricks to help make 
drawing easier, and techniques to incorporate your 
drawing skills into your own artwork. Drawing is a skill 
anyone can learn, so come and find some great ways to 
improve your own drawing and make it fun again. For 
more details and for the supply list, click here. 

Plein Janes/Joes August 2018 
Schedule  

 

Welcome back for another season of paint outs! 
We gather Friday mornings from about 9 to around noon, 
providing an opportunity to work at an outdoor site with 
other artists. Open to all LAA members and friends, PJ's is 
free and suitable for all levels of experience. Usually the 
group will be spread out around the location, in small 
groups, or off solo. Most stay till around noon, but the 
loose structure allows for abbreviated and extended 
sessions. It is up to you to come and go as you wish! In 
case of inclement weather, artists should make their own 
decisions about attending.  
  
Aug. 3: East Boulder Rec Center, 5660 Sioux Drive, 
Boulder 
Aug. 10: Greenbriar In, 8735 North Foothills Hwy (Rt. 36 
just north of Boulder at the southwest corner of Left 
Hand Canyon Drive and 36) 
Aug. 17:Coal Creek Trailhead off South Public Road in 
Lafayette  
Aug. 24: Roger's Grove 
Aug. 31: NCAR Building and trailhead, west end of Table 
Mesa Drive, South Boulder 
    
For more details, please click here . We hope you will 
come join us! -Wyncia Clute and Jane Elvins   

mailto:MelanieZwicker1@comcast.net
mailto:pm_postlewait@yahoo.com
http://files.constantcontact.com/67d5d2cc001/cdc7397c-106b-4da9-8fec-f2c57a622a8c.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/67d5d2cc001/cdc7397c-106b-4da9-8fec-f2c57a622a8c.pdf
http://www.gofundme.com/JulesLauritaSmith
http://www.caringbridge.org/visit/JulesLaurita
mailto:susan@operant.com
https://www.louisvilleart.org/workshops--classes.html
mailto:cyng06@yahoo.com
mailto:smarkman@me.com
mailto:Cyn06@yahoo.com
http://www.louisvilleart.org/programs/workshops-classes
http://files.constantcontact.com/67d5d2cc001/0ee4e70d-56ad-4c4a-a69c-8380c858347b.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/67d5d2cc001/b3f33e98-9139-4e28-b7eb-d9228e08031c.pdf
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If you decide you would like to be refunded for a 
workshop, please do so by contacting Cynthia 
Grossman, Cyn06@yahoo.com, and she will contact our 
treasurer. You will be refunded by check. Please do not 
dispute the charges online at our website.  

Date(s) Artist/Topic 

Aug 14 Victoria Kwasinski - 1 Day, Expressive 
Abstract Painting 

Sep 20-22 Cliff Austin - 3 Day, Studio Landscape 
Painting 

Oct 2 Jeanne Hougen - 1 Day, The Power of 
Composition 

Nov 17 Steve O'Bryan - 1 Day, Photographing 
Your Art to Sell 

 For more information click here 
 

Workshop Details 
 

 

Aug 14 - Victoria Kwasinski, Expressive Abstract 
Painting. This exciting one day workshop will 
encourage you to creatively express yourself. By 
combining drawing and painting techniques and 
responding to intuitive mark-making and color 
interaction, you will explore creating unique and 
expressive abstract work. 
  
Sep 20-22 - Cliff Austin, Studio Landscape Painting. 
Through demonstrations, exercises and activities, and 
plenty of painting time, students will learn to make 
choices that will improve their skills, all while having lots 
of fun!  Value, composition, color, contrast and more will 
be covered in this 3-day workshop.Recommended for 
pastel, oil, and acrylic. 
  
Oct 2 - Jeanne Hougen, The Power of Composition. In 
this workshop, you will dive deeper into the vast ocean of 
composition. Learn to stop mindlessly copying other 
artists' work, or to being a slave to your reference 
materical, and begin the journey of creating your own 
unique compositions. You will engage in painting 
exercises created to develop the design sense inherent 
within each one of us. You will learn terms like variety, 
balance, emphasis, and rhythm, and how these concepts 
have been used by master artists throughout the ages. 

 
Nov 17 - Steve O'Bryan, Photographing Your Art to Sell. 
In this workshop, we will: 1) Focus on essential guidelines 
and techniques to create your own "best images" of your 
art, without a lot of expensive equipment; 2) Review how 
to best prepare your images for submission to juried 
shows and/or for use on social media or printing; 3) 
Provide some hands-on set-up and shooting of art 
pieces.  

Member Artwork Needed for LAA 
Website  

 

Please submit your artwork for our new website 

You may have noticed the mini gallery of member art in 
the footer on our website. Now that the site has been 
updated, we are asking you to submit your work for 
inclusion in the footer gallery. We will swap out artwork 
in this gallery quarterly, so every member has an 
opportunity to show their work on the site. The footer 
appears on every web page so your work will get site 
wide exposure. We'll need your name, a jpg of your work, 
the name of the piece, and the medium used. Be sure 
your piece can be cropped to fit a square. Submit your 
image with the information requested to Helen Harrison 
at hhelenhh@mac.com. There are 10-12 spots available 

Call for Entry and Other 
Opportunities  

 

Call for Entry for our 4
th

 En Plein Air exhibit 
featuring Boulder County Parks & Open Space 
Exhibit runs from Oct 12 - Nov 2 at The Great Frame Up 
in Longmont. 
Application deadline: August 1st.  Click here for more 
info. 

Classes/Workshops and Other 
Groups Given by Members  

 

Drawing Study Group 
Tuesdays 9:30am to noon at the Alfalfa's Community 
Room in Louisville.  August 7, 14, 21, 28. Contact Helen 
Harrison, hhelenhh@mac.com. No registration is needed.  

Elena's poetry group needs a few good women! Meets 

once a month on the first Monday of the month, 4:00 to 
600pm.  Call Elena at 303-444-6378 or e-mail 
hoffrichter@comcast.net to find out more.  

MARQUETRY (Wood Inlay) 
FREE! Come by and see how this is done. Next workshop, 
Saturday, August 4th from 8:30am-12pm (no meeting in 
June). For more information email Ellen Kisker 
eekisker@gmail.com 

LAA Website 
 

 

LAA Website is a treasure of information that tells 
you what is happening in LAA 
We work hard to keep the website up to date. Some 
features that you will find valuable are following:  1) Our 
calendar has when we have Open Studio, Plein Air, 
Portrait, Marquetry and events; 2) You can do your 
membership renewal online; 3) The member gallery page 
is a free promotion for your website or your art Facebook 
page (not your personal page); 4) Wonder what LAA 
offers? Check out the program page. There is a short 
description of the programs we offer; 5) Have a 
question? On the directory page, there are different 
contacts for the area you might want to know more 
about; 6) You can go directly to our volunteer online sign 
up by clicking the volunteer button; 7) Art in Public Places 
guidelines and calendar. Website link: louisvilleart.org 

Important LAA Administrative 
Information  

 

Media Request Form  
To have an event or information added to the 
Newsletter, Facebook or LAA Website or sent out in 
an e-blast, please submit a Media Request Form 
Click here for a link to the Media Request Form. 

From the Treasurer - Reimbursement Form  
To be reimbursed for an LAA expense you must 
submit your receipt and complete an LAA 
Reimbursement Request Form. Please click here 
for the Reimbursement Request Form. 
FOR ALL FINANCIAL CORRESPONDENCE WITH 
LAA, PLEASE  SEND TO 
LAA, PO Box 852, Louisville, CO 80027 

Facebook Power!!! 
 

 

mailto:Cyn06@yahoo.com
http://www.louisvilleart.org/programs/workshops-classes
mailto:hhelenhh@mac.com
http://files.constantcontact.com/67d5d2cc001/edec7d22-c92e-4265-a0ef-17a341f4b89a.pdf
mailto:hhelenhh@mac.com
mailto:hoffrichter@comcast.net
mailto:eekisker@gmail.com
http://louisvilleart.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8nLbczt6xK_A0wF8DyX0Qdph7LYKXW8WiiRkXrOon0zs2rg/viewform
http://files.constantcontact.com/67d5d2cc001/f6f3846b-b7a5-40bb-827e-eb541d6a5aa0.pdf
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each quarter. Be sure to sign up! We'd love to place your 
work on your member site. 

 

Our Facebook page is getting a lot of 
attention- YAHOO!  If you have an 

event that you would like us to highlight, 
please let us know. Please go to our 
Facebook page, like it, and then share it 
with your friends. This way we can reach 
more people. Click here for a link to our webpage. Help 
us get over 500 likes!!!!!! 

 

 

Members' New Artwork 
 

 

 

 

Morning Rnach - Photography 

Andy Schwartz 
www.soaringlightimages.com  

Bustle of Venice - Watercolor 
Beverly Abbot 

beverly.art.paint@gmail.com 

 

  

Sunfish Girl - Oil 
Kim Roller 

kimroller1@gmail.com 

Fish in Undersea Garden - Pottery   

Donna Sorenson  
 donnasorensen44@hotmail.com 

If you'd like your work to be featured in this section, please send your new artwork photo and information, including 
website or email, to Maureen Riesco at maureen.riesco@gmail.com. Thank you for your participation! 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 

Louisville Art Association General Members Meeting, June 14, 2018   

 

 

Meeting call to order:                                 Anne O'Rourke, President                            Attendance 44 people 

Type of meeting:                                          Members General Meeting 

https://www.facebook.com/Louisville-Art-Association-274499419325606/
http://www.soaringlightimages.com/
mailto:beverly.art.paint@gmail.com
mailto:kimroller1@gmail.com
mailto:donnasorensen44@hotmail.com
mailto:maureen.riesco@gmail.com
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Minutes Taker:                                             Maureen Riesco   

Times: 6:30 - 6:50 pm greet, 6:50 to 7:30 announcements, 7:30 to 8:30 demo. 

Meeting was held at the Louisville Center for the Arts 

   

Call to Order 

Welcome Members and Guests Visitors include Jill from Longmont, Alice from Louisville, Judy a new member. 

Approve Minutes from previous meeting. The minutes are in the monthly newsletter. Move to approve by Gale 

Simonson and seconded by Malene Mortenson. 

Treasurers Report : Lynn Berggren: (Lynn was not able to attend the meeting) 

Celebrations ---- We love to hear about your success with your art. Please share: Andy Schwartz sold a piece at his 

Creative Framing show. Kim Roller sold a piece at Morning Glory Café. Congrats to all who shared their successes. 

  

Report from the Board  

Goal #1: Increase revenues from art sales for our members.  

Action Plan #1: Art at the Steinbaugh Event: Sept. 7 

AIPP: Rick Newell is investigating new places of business for our artists to showcase their work. 

Anne has been speaking with the Louisville Cultural Council about opportunities this fall for artists to hang their work 

during events at the Art Center. More information to come.  

Businesses that work with LAA for AIPP are our friends and partners. Let's keep our relationships friendly and professional.  

Sponsorships: We depend on our sponsorships to support LAA. Our list of sponsors is posted on our website. We hope you 

can support our businesses as they support us.  

We have added a new category of sponsorship. Friends of LAA. Anyone who donates $1.00 to $49.00 is a friend of LAA. 

Donations can be made under the button Sponsors on our website.  

 

Shows and Upcoming Events  

Theme show July 1 -31, 2018: Apply by June 22. Prospectus on website. Contact Jean Riordan and/or Barb McKee. Theme 

is Summertime. 

Art at the Steinbaugh Event Sept 7
th

. Apply now for your booth space. Contact Carol Corsell for more information. 

ccorsell@mac.com. Event runs from 5pm to 9pm. The group tent will have power available for lighting. Still spaces 

available in the LAA group tent.  

NFAS: National Fine Arts and Photo Show, Sep 1-9: Prospectus and CAFÉ on our website. Apply by July 6. Contact Helen 

Harrison for questions. This show will coincide with the Steinbaugh Event. 

 

Announcements  

Media Request Forms and Reimbursement Forms: the links for both are in the newsletter or you can request a form from 

Anne Orourke for media or a form from Lynn Berrgren for reimbursements.  

Marquetry: the marquetry group will be displaying their work at a show sponsored by the Rocky Mountain Marquetry 

Guild at the Great Frame Up on Main Street in Longmont from August 10 through September 8
th

. We invite everyone to 

come take a look. 

Free Used Frames in the foyer.  

The Programs Team will start planning 2019 events this summer. If you are an artist who is interested in offering a 

meeting Demonstration, a 3-hour Saturday Dabbler, or a 1 - 2 day Workshop, please contact someone on the team soon to 

express your interest/topic! Contact Cynthia Grossman cyng06@yahoo.com or Steve Markman smarkman@me.com 

Donation Box for LAA Homeless Art Program available. 

Mini Grants: Applications due June 16
th

.  

August Meeting Location Change: The August LAA Members Meeting will not be in the Art Center but will be at the Black 

Box at 901 Front St in Louisville. This is downstairs in the Cocoa Plaza. 

  

                                                                      

Programs and Workshops - One-Day, Two-Day, Three-Day and Dabblers 

 Dabblers: August 18, 9am to12 "Drawing Tips, Tricks, and Techniques;"Patty Jones. Contact Steve Markman for questions. 

smarkman@me.com.  

September 15, 9am to 12 "Writing an Artist Statement and Bio", Colleen Tucker 

One-Day-Workshops: "Photographing Your Art to Sell" coming up in Nov.  

Three-Day Workshop: June 21,22,23. "Plein Air with Dennis Pendleton." Dennis Pendleton. Contact: Cynthia Grossman 

at cyng06@yahoo.com for questions. 

   

  

Featured Programs  

Portrait Painting will be on Saturday morning, at the Art Center. Nedra Newson is the contact. Clothed model. Free to 

members, $7.00 for non-members. All are welcomed. Nedra Newson, nedranew@comcast.net 303-494-1816  

Marquetry is 9am to noon at the Art Center. Dave and Ellen Kisker. No registration is needed for this. Location: Louisville 

Art Center. 

Open Studio: Mondays 9am to noon at the Art Center.  Contact Melanie Zwicker mzwicker1@comcast.net to get on the 

reminder list.   

Drawing Study Group is 9:30 to noon at Alfalfa's Community Center Room. Contact Helen Harrison. Hhelenh@mac.com.  

AIPP: Art in Public Places still has available spots for artists to show off your work. Check the Members Art In Public Places 

on the website for what is available then please contact Cheryl Whitehall. cherylwhitehall42@gmail.com 

(If you participate in AIPP, you need to volunteer at 5 hours. This is your opportunity to help out.) 

PJ's/ Plein Janes and Joes are back: The schedule is on the website calendar. Look under the button for programs, click 

mailto:ccorsell@mac.com
mailto:cyng06@yahoo.com
mailto:smarkman@me.com
mailto:smarkman@me.com
mailto:cyng06@yahoo.com
mailto:nedranew@comcast.net
mailto:Hhelenh@mac.com
mailto:cherylwhitehall42@gmail.com
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featured Programs and then Plein Janes.  

  

 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  

Everyone needs to volunteer for something to keep our organization thriving and provide the great art resources we all 

benefit from. 

"Volunteers do not necessarily have the time; they just have the heart." Elizabeth Andrew  

  Volunteers Needed for: 

¶ Volunteer Team for Member Meetings: Contact Patti Harrison, 303-216-2755, mspharrison@yahoo.com. We 

need a few good men and women! Be part of the team! You don't have to lift anything if you're not able. Can you 

show people how to stack chairs 8 high, how to fit them into closet and to leave 4 tables and a few chairs 

up when we leave? Arrive at 6pm and leave when all the furnishings are put away - 8:45. Sign up in advance for 

the meetings you can help out at. Many hands make the work light! 

¶ Co-Chairs for Fall Member Show: We know you are out there! You are an organized energetic person who may 

or may not have chaired a show before. No worries! We have previous chairs and a board liaison to guide you. 

The show is December 12-17. All of the volunteers who will support you will be signed up on Signup.com. This is 

an exciting and rewarding experience! For questions, contact Anne Orourke at orourkeanne8@gmail.com.  

¶ Event Hospitality Coordinators:Need 2 people who love a good party! Coordinators will oversee volunteers 

signed up for Signup.com to set out food and drinks and clean up for the shows. We need someone right away 

for the National Fine Arts Show! Help us "get this party started!" 

Other Announcements 

Mini Art Show: Janis Buck: Winners were Carol Corsell and Dennis Dickerson. 

Adjourn Meeting: Motion to adjourn by Carole Mock. Seconded by Cynthia Grossman. 

7:35 Guest Artist Demo: Demo Artist, Joan Wolbier, "Altered Books", Introduced by Jill Riggin  

Our Mission 

 
The Louisville art Association was formed in 1980 to promote the visual arts and local artists in our area. We are a non-profit corporation 
with a board of directors and a strong membership participation. We sponsor national shows, annual arts and crafts festivals, and 
educational meetings and workshops 
  
Membership benefits include a monthly newsletter, monthly meetings featuring professional artists' demonstrations, exhibition 
opportunities, lower fees at workshops, and a chance to meet and collaborate with other artists and arts supporters.   
  
The Louisville Art Association is a 501(c)3 non-profit corporations, funded locally by a grant from SCFD, LAA members, local businesses, 
and other generous benefactors.   

Officers  
Anne O'Rourke, President, Flipcause roll out, Grant Team-
SCFD  
Maureen Riesco, Vice President, Communications Team 
Liaison 
Lynn Berggren, Treasurer, Grant Team-SCFD 
TBD, Ex-Officio Board Member; Administrative Assistant; 
Secretary at Board Meetings; Membership Chair; Show 
Treasurer; Grant Team-SCFD      

For the full list of Board Members and Volunteer 
Coordinators, see our website at:     

https://www.louisvilleart.org/board-of-directors.html 
 
 
 

Directors 
Emilie Parker, Show Support Team Liaison (NFAS), Mini-
grant coordinator 
Tammy Pelnik, Members Programs Team Liaison for 
Workshops/Demos/Dabblers;Liaison for LCC  
Patti Harrison,  
Show Support Team Liaison-Spring Member Show, Youth 
Art Show and Member Theme Show; Members Programs 
Team Liaison for featured programs: Marquetry, AIPP, Open 
Studio, Drawing study Group, Portrait Painting, Plein 
Janes.     
Rick Newell, Fundraising Team Liaison; Taste of Louisville 
Kim Roller, Fundraising Team Liaison; Louisville Fall Festival 
Malene Mortenson, Show Support Team Liaison- Fall 
Member Show; Sign-Up.com  
Carol Corsell, Community Liaison; Member Meetings Team 
Liaison; Pop-Up Galleries; Coordinate monthly member 
meeting set up and take down 

 

Newsletter Co-Editors - Maureen Riesco, Barbara McKee 
If you would like to submit an item for the newsletter, please send it to: 

louisvillearts@gmail.com 

Submission Deadline: 20th of each month.  
Please put Newsletter Submission in the Subject Line 
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